
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week

 

Class Name Class Name 

Nursery Samuel, Imtiaz 3B Ibrahim 

RC Sarah 3L Ayobami 

RS Najena 4C Robert 

1CR Damian 4LJ Mahm 

1T Sara 5W Amelia 

2H Ameerah 5RH Nayara 

2W Israel 6B Dominika 

  6C Farhan 

  6D Awais 

 

 

Golden Awards 

This week our golden awards have been given for amazing reading to our parents in our Inspire 

sessions.  

 

Year Names 

Year 2 Ollie and Ayaan 

Year 3 Alesha, Jordan and Kelsey 

Year 4 Mohamed and Mahm 

Year 5 Aboudeh and Rohan 

 
Reading is one of our key priorities this year and we need your support in listening to your  
Reading is one of our key priorities this year and we need your support in listening to your children 

read and return their book bags every day that they are at school. Please ask your children about the 

books that they are reading in class. 
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What’s Been Happening? 

 
Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

 
Parents/Carers were invited to attend our Macmillan coffee afternoon event on Thursday 10th October. 
The children and staff worked hard to prepare some lovely cakes, teas and coffees. To date we have 
raised over £150 so thank you for your kind donations. 
 

 
Inspire 
 
We have had three Inspire workshops linked to reading for Reception, Year 1 and Year 5. All have 
been well attended. 
 

 

Greening Wingrove and Arthur’S Hill CIC:  Wild West End Project 

We are working with the Wild West End Project to focus on identifying and monitoring species for 
which there was little local data, especially swifts, house martins, bats and hedgehogs, and then 
strengthening habitats in order to sustain or increase numbers. The project would encourage and 
support residents to report sightings and this data would be logged with appropriate databases.   

 

 “In Year Six, we have been looking at hedgehogs. We have been trying to find out if there are any 
hedgehogs on our field. Using charcoal, oil and food, we have found some footprints. Some of the 

footprints look like different animals, like cats because we found hair on the paper. The food has 

hardly been touched so I don’t think they like the food. We had fun looking for hedgehogs but 

sometimes there wasn’t any footprints.” 

Sophie Year 6 

 

After School Clubs 

This term we are holding after-school clubs for children from Years 4, 5 and 6. These are Arts and 

Crafts, ICT, Multi-Skills, Board Games and Technical Drawing. 
 
 

Coming Up 

We will be holding Inspire workshops linked to reading as follows: 

 Nursery (Group A) – Monday 14th October at 2:15pm 

 Nursery (Group B) – Friday 18th October at 9:15am 

 Year 2 – Tuesday 2nd October at 2:15pm 

 Year 3 – Thursday 24th October at 2:15pm 

 Year 4 –Tuesday 15th October at 9:15am 

 Year 6 – Thursday 17th October at 2:15pm. 

We look forward to seeing you there.  


